
Final Call For Papers 
Special Northern Canada Architecture Issue 

The Society for The Study of Architecture in Canada is issuing a 
final call for papers for a special issue of the Bulletin which will concern 
itself entirely with architecture in northern Canada. 

The range of subject matter which will be considered for publica­
tion covers the entire spectrum of the built environment, from archaeo­
logical studies of Inuit housing to contemporary design. The following 
are some examples of topics suitable for this issue: heritage conserva­
tion and restoration, development of permanent far northern communi­
ties, architectural triumphs and failures , technology and construction 
practices and Canada's leading role in the development of northern 
architecture. 
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Articles, complete with photographs, should be sent to the Editor 
by 29 May 1988. Should a time extension be required please contact the 
Editor. 

The Society wishes to thank The Department of Public Works and 
Highways, Government of the Northwest Territories for their assistance 
in funding this Bulletin publication. 

Don Lovell, MRAIC 
Editor SSAC Bulletin 
Architecture Division 

Public Works & Highways 
Yellowknife, Northwest Territories 

XlA 2L9 


